
OFFICE OF THE LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR
NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR

3 October 2022

As Lieutenant Governor of the Province of Newfoundland and Labrador, I

transmit Estimates of sums required for the Public Service of the Province for the

year ending 3 1 March 2023, by way of Supplementary Supply, and in accordance

with the provisions of sections 54 and 90 of the Constitution Act, 1867,1 recommend

these Estimates to the House of Assembly.
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